
June 28, 2021 
Darke County Rabbit Raisers 
 
 
The Darke County Rabbit Raisers held a meeting on June 8th and 22nd. We will be having meetings twice 
a month to get ready for fair. We talked about books being paid for and getting this money into the club.  
Discussion of our ideas for our fair booth were talked about. We asked for people to begin working on 
items to go in the booth to get ready. At all meetings we will be working with rabbits to learn more 
about showmanship. We are also studying for Skillathon. All members are supposed to complete this. 
There are two dates July 17th from 9-11 and July 27th from 5:30 -7:00. Information was also given to 
everyone about project evaluations for County Judging and we are all working on sections of our project 
books. Our next meetings will be held on July 6th and 20th at 7:00pm being held at Shawnee Prairie. 
August meetings will be held on August 3rd and 17th held at the same time and place.  
 
 
Sage Jones 


